
 
 

 

Dear Artist, 

 

The Kennebunk Free Library’s Speers Gallery provides a space devoted to exhibiting artwork of 

local artists. Located on the lower level, the Speers Gallery offers the opportunity for the 

general public to appreciate the arts in a manner that reflects the library’s mission to inspire 

and enable our communities to discover, learn, and connect.  

 

We are currently inviting artists to apply to exhibit for a month in 2026.  In November 2025, we 

will convene an art committee, consisting of members from the library and art communities, to 

review the completed applications and set a monthly exhibit schedule for 2026.  Please note 

that applications must be received by Friday, October 17, 2025. 

 

I have enclosed a copy of the exhibit policy and application form.  I hope that you will consider 

applying to exhibit your work in 2026.  Please note that there is a $25.00 fee to exhibit and an 

additional fee of $10.00 to hold a reception.  Payment is not due until the month of your 

exhibit.  If you have any questions regarding this process, please feel free to contact me via 

phone 985-2173 x103 or email at mconners@kennebunklibrary.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Michelle K. Conners 

Director 
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